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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford, 29, June, 1915. 
( typewritten) 

Dear Fisher, 

Many thanks for your trouble in looking out the anaesthesia 
pamphlets. Should you hear of any of the original copies of Morton or of 
Jackson please let me know. They seem very difficult to get. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


